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Commissioner of Public Works
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March 13, 2008

Honorable Members of the Common Council
City of Milwaukee

City Hall

200 E. Wells Street, Room 205

Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Honorable Members of the Common Council:

Attached please find a resolution for introduction relating to the
application, acceptance and funding of a US Environmental Protection Agency
Great Lakes Collections of Household Unwanted Electronics and Medicines grant
titled “Milwaukee Safe Electronics Collection.” This grant will be used to conduct
a one-day household electronics collection event to include the collection of
televisions, computers and computer peripherals for recycling. This grant is the
result of an invitation from the US EPA to participate in the Great Lakes 2008
Earth Day Challenge.

Please direéf questions to Kimberly Kujoth, Environmental Policy Analyst
at x5453. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

PRESTON D. COLE
Environmental Services Superintendent
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